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Supporting Village Infrastructure, TPL Donates Hundreds of Cement Sacks in Taput

North Tapanuli — PT Toba Pulp Lestari, Tbk (TPL) once again demonstrated its commitment to
community development through its corporate social responsibility (CSR) program. This July, TPL
provided material assistance in the form of hundreds of cement sacks to two villages in North Tapanuli
Regency.

On Monday, July 8, 2024, TPL distributed 148 sacks of cement to GPDI Garoga Kota, located in
Sirpangan Bolon Village, Garoga District. The handover ceremony was attended by Pastor Kesman
Pasaribu, accompanied by church congregants. Pastor Kesman expressed his gratitude for TPL’s
support. "This assistance means a lot to us in continuing the construction of the church and other
supporting facilities. We are grateful to TPL for always caring about the needs of the community," said
Pastor Kesman.

The following day, Tuesday, July 9, 2024, TPL provided another 146 sacks of cement to the Silantom
Jae Village Office in Pangaribuan District. The assistance was received directly by the Head of Silantom
Jae Village, Halasan Pakpahan, accompanied by village staff and local residents. "We highly appreciate
this assistance from TPL. This cement will greatly support the development of much-needed village
infrastructure," said Halasan Pakpahan.

Jhonny Sitohang, TPL's Community Development Officer, shared his thoughts on Saturday, July 19,
2024: "At TPL, we always strive to make a positive contribution to the development of local
communities. This assistance is part of our commitment to improving the quality of life in North
Tapanuli. We hope this donation will be used effectively and bring real benefits to the community,"
said Jhonny.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com
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With this assistance, it is expected that the infrastructure development process in these two villages
will be accelerated, ultimately enhancing the well-being and quality of life of the local community. TPL
remains committed to supporting development programs that benefit the communities within its
operational areas.

For more information, contact:
Communication@tobapulp.com



